

## Canadian Union of Public Employees Local 110

1500 Wall Street, Winnipeg, Manitoba, R2E 2S4 Phone 204 667-0018 Fax 204 667-8731 Email: mail@local110.org



## **CUPE LOCAL 110 MEMBERS**

October 8, 2024

We are still working with the CUPE National Office to provide a safe and inclusive meeting for everyone attending our General Membership meetings.

We are working with CUPE to provide our membership meeting in a secure virtual format. Because this process is still ongoing, the October meeting will be postponed until we have format software in place.

Information will be provided in a newsletter next week.

Our goal is to have a virtual nomination meeting in November.

Our goal is also to comply with CUPE's Safer Spaces guidelines to provide a place where everyone feels safe and every member can be included.

Thank you for your cooperation and for supporting a safe space for everyone.

In Solidarity

Rick Peschel President CUPE Local 110